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March 2017 
 

Dear Eighth Grade Parents, 
 

This year’s 8th grade trip will be to I Play America in Freehold.  The date of the trip is Friday, June 9, 2017.  The cost 
of the trip will be $25.00, cash or check made payable to TOIS Fund.  This will include one round of Laser Tag, a 
$5.00 game card, to be applied to games or rope course, and other unlimited rides and games.  A special lunch will 
be provided upon our return to TOIS. 
 
Graduation will take place on Wednesday, June 21st at 2:00pm (barring any future school closings).  Additional 
information regarding graduation will be distributed at a later date.  The 8th Grade Celebration will take place on 
Thursday, June 15th from 6:00-8:30pm in our TOIS cafeteria. 
 
Sincerely,              

                          

Larry Kostula        James Maliff 
Principal        Assistant Principal 

--------------------------------------------------------Tear Off--------------------------------------------------------------- 
                                                                                 
 
      

I hereby give my permission for my student_________________________________ to be taken on a trip to I Play 
America on Friday, June 9, 2017. 
 

 

Departure Time:     9:00am   Signed:_______________________________________ 
                            (Parent or Guardian) 
Return to School:  12:30pm   Dated__________________________________________ 
 

Mode of Transportation:  School Bus                            
 

Method of Payment:  Cash:______________________      Check:___________________________ 
 
Please advise of any food allergies or dietary restrictions.  ___________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Please return this tear-off to your homeroom teacher by Friday, April 7, 2017  


